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St. Charles Borromeo Church 
Celebrating 175 Years as the Catholic Community in the Heart of Pikesville 

101 Church Lane • Pikesville, MD 21208 • 410-486-5400 • Fax: 410-486-5421 • www.ourstcharles.org  
Facebook.com/SCBPikesville  • Office Hours: 9:00am – 3:00pm •Email: parish@ourstcharles.org 

 

Rev. Canisius T. Tah, Pastor 
frcanisius@ourstcharles.org 

 

Rev. Rodney Eugene, Associate Pastor 
frrodney@ourstcharles.org 

 

Rev. Thomas Malia, Assisting Clergy 
tmalia@mdmercy.com 

 

Deacon Steve Roscher, Permanent Deacon 
sroscher@ourstcharles.org 

 

Bienvenu Ilanga, Seminarian 
ibienvenu@ourstcharles.org 

 

Jeanette Pearl, Parish Nurse 
jpearl@ourstcharles.org 

 

Allison Mooney, Coordinator of Religious Education 
reled@ourstcharles.org 

 
 

 

 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday: 4:00PM (Traditional Choir) 
Sunday: 8:30AM, 11:00AM (Contemporary Choir) 
Monday-Friday: 7:30AM  
Wednesday (en español): 7:00PM (@ St. Gabriel, Woodlawn) 
Holy Day: 7:30AM, 12:10PM, 7:30PM 
Eucharistic Adoration: Tuesdays, 8:00AM-9:00AM 
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 3:15PM-3:45PM; Wednesday 6:00PM-6:55PM @ 
St. Gabriel, Woodlawn; or by appointment  
 

Infant Baptism 
Congratulations to all parents and parents to be. Baptism 
Preparation sessions for parents and new godparents are led 
by Deacon Steve Roscher. Contact Deacon Steve at 
sroscher@ourstcharles.org to register for a session and to 
arrange for the celebration of your child's baptism. 
 

Faith Formation 
Religious Education classes for children (K-8th Grade) take 
place on Sunday mornings at St. Gabriel in Woodlawn 
(September-May). For more information, contact Allison 
Mooney at reled@ourstcharles.org. 

 

Sacramental Preparation 
Families wishing to prepare their children for Reconciliation or 
First Holy Communion, please contact Allison Mooney at 
reled@ourstcharles.org. High School youth interested in 
Confirmation, contact Dan Bremehr at djbreme@hotmail.com. 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
RCIA is for adults interested in learning more about the 
Catholic faith and deepening their relationship with Jesus 
Christ as they journey toward full initiation (Baptism, 
Eucharist, and Confirmation) into the life of the Catholic 
Church. Please contact Deacon Steve Roscher. 
 

Care for the Sick 
Please contact the Parish Office when a parishioner is 
homebound, in the hospital, or in a healthcare facility and 
wishes to receive a visit or any of the Sacraments. Whenever 
possible, please make arrangements for Anointing of the Sick 
before surgery or hospital admission. 
 

Marriage 
We rejoice with engaged couples and ask them to contact 
Deacon Steve Roscher at least 6 months prior to the date of the 
marriage to schedule an appointment for marriage preparation. 
 
 

  

JANUARY 21, 2024
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

(Sunday of the Word of God) 

 

 

 

Jeff Ment, Pastorate Operations Manager 
jment@ourstcharles.org 

 

Donna Cooper, Office Manager 
dcooper@ourstcharles.org 

 

Sr. Janet Pfeffer, Bookkeeper / Office Staff 
srjanet@ourstcharles.org 

 

Sandra Feulner, Contemporary Choir Director 
sfeulner@ourstcharles.org 

 

Homeretta Ayala, Organist/Traditional Choir Director 
hayala@ourstcharles.org 

 

Tim Fish, Parish Pastoral Council Chair 
ppc@ourstcharles.org 

 
 
 

   
 

Mission Statement 
Saint Charles Borromeo Roman Catholic Church is a 
Christian Community bonded by faith and 
empowered by the Holy Spirit to proclaim the Good 
News of Jesus Christ in word and action through 
prayer, education, evangelization, and service. 

 

DEADLINE FOR BULLETIN: TUESDAY AT NOON 
Please pray for an increase in vocations to the priesthood and consecrated life. 
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PRAYER AND WORSHIP . . . 
 

 

 FROM THE DESK OF DEACON STEVE  
     I suppose that it might be providential that the gospel 
passages for the Sunday Mass for this week and last week 
come during the month of January. For a great many of us 
we greet January not only as a new year, but as a new 
beginning for us in many ways. We resolve to lose weight, 
drink less, learn a foreign language, take up a musical 
instrument, pray more, or in some other fashion find a 
way to move forward in a positive direction in our lives. 
     A week ago we heard the call of Saints Andrew and 
Simon Peter from the gospel of John. Now as if we were 
daydreaming when that was proclaimed, our attention is 
again directed, this time by St. Mark, to the calling of 
Andrew and Simon Peter (as well as James and John) to 
follow Jesus. It is sort of like God telling us "that in case 
you didn't hear me last week, let me call to you once 
again! Come, follow me."  While our many resolutions 
are sincerely made, they often quickly lose their energy 
until they settle in as a long-lost good intention. As the 
saying goes, "The road to Hell is paved with good 
intentions." I trust that none of us wish to travel that road. 
     God is constantly calling us to conversion. We hear it 
with our ears when the words of Scripture are proclaimed 
at Mass, and we can hear it with our hearts in times of 
prayer, reflection and contemplation. What is our 
response to God's call? On Ash Wednesday (February 14) 
we will hear the call of God through the prophet Joel when 
he says, "Rend your hearts, not your garments."  That can 
be interpreted as God's way of urging us to experience a 
profound conversion, one that seeks fulfillment and peace 
in the things of faith instead of in the temporal things of 
the world. 
     The best resolution that we could make in this new 
year, 2024, is to do what we can to grow closer to God. 
We do that by loving God and loving our neighbor. Our 
bulletin each week is like a table of contents of the many 
ways we can accomplish the two goals of loving God and 
loving our neighbor. We have numerous prayer 
opportunities in addition to Sunday Mass. We can make 
casseroles for the hungry, support our food pantry, attend 
weekday Mass, give financial support to our parish and 
special collections, and participate in the Nine Day 
Novena for Life.   
     Jesus is calling us to follow him just as he called 
Andrew, Simon Peter, James and John. How will we 
respond to his call to each one of us? 

--Deacon Steve Roscher 
 

 

 

 
DAILY MASS INTENTION/PRESIDER 

Date Time Presider Mass Intention 

Mon 
Jan 22 

7:30am Fr. Rodney 
Dr. Ure Laura 
Mezu Chukwu 
B-day Int. (L) 

Tue 
Jan 23 

7:30am 
Fr. Emmanuel  
Deacon Steve 

Vantoy Gross 

Wed 
Jan 24 

7:30am Fr. Emmanuel 
All the poor, sick 
& suffering in our 

world (L) 

Thu 
Jan 25 

7:30am Fr. Rodney 
Colleen Smith 

Pugh 

Fri 
Jan 26 

7:30am 
Fr. Rodney/ 

Sem Bienvenu 

Lebongmo N. 
Morfaw 

Sat 
Jan 27 

4:00pm 
Fr. Tom/ 

Deacon Julian 

Rev. E. Jospeh 
Cote 

Sun 
Jan 28 

8:30am 
Fr. Tom/ 

Deacon Julian 
Sem Bienvenu 

People of 
the Parish 

Sun 
Jan 28 

11:00am 
Fr. Tom/ 

Deacon Julian 
Sem Bienvenu 

Shay Welch 

 

 

 
If you are looking for a more immediate date for a 
Mass intention when the schedule is filled at St. 
Charles, Masses are available at St. Gabriel on almost 
any weekday and most weekends. To have a Mass 
offered for your chosen intention on an upcoming date 
at St. Gabriel, please contact Alondra at 410-944-
2106. 

 

 

 

Shrine of the Sacred Heart Votives 
Votive candles are now available for lighting at our 
Sacred Heart Shrine. The suggested offering is $5 
for the large candle and $2 for the small. Offerings 
may be placed in the slot on the front of the shrine. 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS 
 

Sunday, January 21st  

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Word of God Sunday 

Jon 3:1-5, 10 | 1 Cor 7:29-31 | Mk 1:14-20 
 

Monday, January 22nd 

Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of Unborn Children 

2 Sm 5:1-7, 10 | Mk 3:22-30 
 

Tuesday, January 23rd 

St. Vincent, Deacon and Martyr; St. Marianne Cope, Virgin 

2 Sm 6:12b-15, 17-19 | Mk 3:31-35 
 

Wednesday, January 24th 

St. Francis de Sales, Bishop, 
Religious Founder and Doctor 

2 Sm 7:4-17 | Mk 4:1-20 
 

Thursday, January 25th 

The Feast of The Conversion of St. Paul, Apostle 

Acts 22:3-16 or 9:1-22 | Mk 16:15-18 
 

Friday, January 26th 

St. Timothy and St. Titus, Bishops 

2 Tm 1:1-8 or Ti 1:1-5 | Mk 4:26-34 
 

Saturday, January 27th 

St. Angela Merici, Virgin; BVM  
2 Sm 12:1-7a, 10-17 | Mk 4:35-41 

 

Sunday, January 28th  

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Dt 18:15-20 | 1 Cor 7:32-35 | Mk 1:21-28 

 

The full text of Daily Mass readings can be found at 
www.bible.usccb.org or on MyParish app. 

 

         SANCTUARY LAMP INTENTION 
             

       Our sanctuary lamp is lit this week: 

      For the Intention of the 
     Michael Okolo-1 Family 

 

 

SIMPLIFIED SUNDAY READINGS AND CLOSED CAPTIONS 
 

Weekly videos are posted on our Facebook page 
proclaiming the Sunday readings from a simplified 
lectionary translation created for children. These videos 
also contain “closed captions,” so they are wonderful for 
those who suffer from hearing loss or are deaf. They are 
about 9-10 minutes long. Check it out this weekend! 
https://www.facebook.coinm/pg/SCBPikesville/vide

os/?ref=page_internal 
 

 
 

If you would like to provide 
altar flowers for an upcoming 
weekend in 2024 in memory 
of a loved one; or in honor of 
a special occasion, contact 
the office at 410-486-5400. 
The donation is $60. 

 

LET US PRAY WITH OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 
“There is an appointed time for everything,  

and a time for every affair under the heavens.” 
- Ecclesiastes 3:1 

 

 

…a time to heal 
 

Loretta Roach; Sr. Barbara Barry; Saleem Hassan; 
Les Gilmore; Mary Anthony; Robert Anthony; Joann 
Franklin; Shannon Renner; Shirley Wilcher; Ryan 
Hankins; Lincoln Gee; Nora Din; Richard Abbotts; 
David Bickel; Mary Charlotte Koerner; Janet Winters; 
Carol Jordan; Norberta Winborne; Leonard Robert; 
Sandy; Francie & Mike Gill; Rod Brittingham; Jimmy 
Williams; Charles Schweiger, Jr.; Rafael Martinez; 
James Mayfield; Dianne Wemmer; Patricia “Rusty” 
Lands; Robin Buttles; Lindsey Waters; Patricia James; 
Reggie Diggs; Johnnie Fogg; Xavier E. Gordon; 
Katherine Ann Kings; Kaitlyn Hitt; Felix Buchanan, Sr.; 
Wendy Simpkins; Sierra Thomas; Bert Wallace; Polly 
Boiser; Rowena Mejia; Charles Williams; Joshua 
Sanchez; Diana Hicks; Kenny Bena; Sandra Brooks; 
Catherine Potillo; Rodney Barrett; Paul McKeown; 
Susan Bateman; Deacon Vito Piazza; Catherine 
Shipley; Paul Gambrill; Andrew, Bob & Peggy Moan; 
Ernest Hunter; Christine Isaac; Chinyere Chikeka; 
Gary Frank; Jeff Lohinski; Charlotte Hurley; Terry 
Neuman; Dennis Bowersox; Jeanette Cherigos; Ann 
Marie Goddard; Kathy Justice 
 

May our Lord and Redeemer give health to their 
bodies and holiness to their souls. 

 

AN IMPORTANT CLERGY ANNOUNCEMENT 
FROM FR. CANISIUS 

 

Dear Brothers & Sisters,      
     I hope you have adapted well to the winter storms 
and our first snowfall in two years! I also want to share 
some very important news for our pastorate that I 
received from the Archdiocese of Baltimore. To help 
us better minister to our large Hispanic population, the 
Archdiocese has decided to assign an Associate 
Pastor to us who comes from a Spanish-speaking 
culture. This will happen quickly — our new bilingual 
priest will join us in February, and I will have more 
information about him in the weeks ahead as we 
warmly welcome him to St. Gabriel and St. Charles 
Borromeo. Fr. Rodney will be moving, and his final day 
with us will be January 31st.  
     We thank Fr. Rodney for working and serving with 
us during these past five months, especially in a time 
of great changes and challenges for a new pastorate! 
He will preside at all masses this weekend, 1/20-
1/21. Please greet Fr. Rodney after the Masses with 
your good wishes and words of thanks.       

 
 
 

http://www.bible.usccb.org/
https://www.facebook.coinm/pg/SCBPikesville/videos/?ref=page_internal
https://www.facebook.coinm/pg/SCBPikesville/videos/?ref=page_internal


 

 

MESSAGE #34 FROM DEACON STEVE 
FOR THE NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL 

 
 

                                As I write this Eucharistic message 
                                the Universal Church celebrates 
                                St. Hilary of Poitiers, a convert and 
                                fourth century bishop in France 
                                who battled against the Arian 
                                heresy. The Arians said that Jesus 
                                Christ was not God. His teachings on 
the Holy Trinity – Father, Son and Holy Spirit – are still 
revered today in year 2024. In 1851, Pope Pius IX 
proclaimed Hilary to be a Doctor of the Church. In regard 
to the Holy Eucharist, St. Hilary said, “When our Lord 
himself declares, as our faith teaches us, that his 
flesh is food indeed, what room can remain for doubt 
concerning the Real Presence of his Body and 
Blood?” The words of Jesus at the Last Supper as he 
blessed the bread and wine are quite clear. He tells us 
the bread becomes his Body and the wine becomes his 
Blood. Then he commands us to do this in remembrance 
of Him. In the 6th chapter of John’s gospel he tells his 
followers that they must eat his flesh and drink his blood. 
This proved to be a very difficult challenge for them, and 
many of them left him from that day. Yet as Catholics we 
are taught that the Holy Eucharist is the “source and 
summit” of our faith. When we approach the altar to 
receive him at Communion, we are not walking away 
from Him as many of his doubting disciples did. Instead, 
by our actions we are imitating St. Peter who with the 
twelve chose not to leave and said, “Master, to whom 
shall we go? You have the words of eternal life. We 
have come to believe and are convinced that you are 
the Holy One of God.” Let us resolve never to take our 
reception of Jesus’ Body and Blood, Soul and Divinity, in 
the Real Presence of the Eucharist, lightly. 

See: https://www.eucharisticrevival.org 
 

 
 

WE LOVE HAVING YOU AS PART OF OUR FLOCK! 
 

Let us know who you are by 
officially registering in the parish: 

https://ourstcharles.org/register 
or update us if your contact info has changed: 

https://ourstcharles.org/staff#contactus 
 

Help us keep in touch via email and text: 
Text OURSCB to 84576 or visit us online at: 

www.flocknote.com/ourstcharles. 
 

Like us on Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/SCBPikesville 
or follow us on YouTube: 

St Charles Borromeo Church Pikesville, MD 
 

 
 
 

 

Fr. Ray’s Prayer-Poem for 1/21/24 

 

Part I…in the words of the Gospel of Mark 1:15 
  

“This is the time of fulfillment.” 
  

Part II…in another’s words, a prayer-poem – 
  

the real question 

of considerable consequence 

is the timing 

of “this” 
 

could it be… 

in the next few minutes 

perhaps the next hour 

by day’s end, possibly 

next week, one might hope 

in a month or… 
 

what if  

“this”  

is now 

carried by my breath 

of pure surprise 
 

[my timely “amen!”]             – fr. Ray 

 

 175th ANNIVERSARY . . .  
 

 
 

IT’S TIME TO CELEBRATE OUR ANNIVERSARY!! 
 

WELLNESS WEEKEND ❖ FEBRUARY 3RD & 4TH 
BLOOD PRESSURE SCREENING & 

CHAT WITH A NURSE 
 

 

     Did you know that St. Charles Borromeo risked his 

very life and went into tremendous debt to feed and care 

for 60,000 to 70,000 of the people of Milan during the 

plague and the famine of 1576? The civil authorities all 

fled during the worst of it, but Bishop Charles Borromeo 

stayed and cared for the people. St. Charles knew that 

caring for the people was charity done for Christ. 

     To live by his example, our Anniversary Celebration 

event for February will be a WELLNESS WEEKEND, 

where our parish nurses will perform free Blood 

Pressure screenings and share resources about 

other health topics. Working to stay healthy is a great 

way to honor our caring patron saint during our special 

anniversary celebration! 
 

Please join us in the Rectory basement after Mass 

for light refreshments and wellness information on 

February 3rd & 4th! 

https://www.eucharisticrevival.org/
https://ourstcharles.org/register
https://ourstcharles.org/staff#contactus
http://www.flocknote.com/ourstcharles
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 Spring Fling  

Basket Raffle 
 

     As part of our year-long anniversary celebration, 
our popular basket raffle will be held in March, along 
with a night of bingo. This opens up whole new 
possibilities for baskets! Instead of Christmas, think 
Easter. Instead of cold nights inside, think sunny days 
out of doors. 
     Want to make a basket, but don’t know where to 
start? Baskets usually have $50 to $150 worth of items 
in them. We can suggest a theme and possible items. 
We can help you arrange the basket as well.  

     You don’t want to shop? Write a check and we can 
shop for you--your choice of themes or we can choose 
one for you. 

     Ministry groups are encouraged to work together to 
sponsor a basket.  

Theme Suggestions 
Gardening Supplies  Picnic Supplies 
Easter Décor   Outdoor Games 
Spring Décor   Handyman Supplies 
Grilling Supplies  Plants and Seeds 
Wine to go   Summer Fun Ideas 
Orioles gear (sorry Ravens!) Crab Feast Supplies 

 
Contact Pamela Wright 

pbwright029@gmail.com or call 410 655 9188 

 

FAITH FORMATION . . . 
 

BAPTISM PREPARATION 
 

Parents wishing to schedule a 
baptism for their child(ren) should 
email Deacon Steve Roscher at 
sroscher@ourstcharles.org to learn 
more about the preparation 
process. 

 

CHILDREN’S FAITH FORMATION: GRADES PREK-8 
 

Weekly classes for our Children’s Religious Education 
program take place in the Watershed School building on 
the campus of St. Gabriel (6950 Dogwood Rd., Windsor 
Mill, 21244). Classes in English begin at 9:10am and 
classes in Spanish begin at 11:15am.  

Contact Allison Mooney at reled@ourstcharles.org or 
410-486-5400, ext. 209 with any questions. 

 

 
ARE YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW 

INTERESTED IN BECOMING A CATHOLIC? 
The Order of Christian Initiation of Adults (formerly the 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) is a process by which 
candidates proceed through an intellectual, personal, 
and spiritual journey concluding with their formal 
acceptance into the Catholic Church. Interested? 
Contact Deacon Steve Roscher at 
sroscher@ourstcharles.org for more details. January 
sessions are at 9:40am on Sundays, 1/14 and 1/21, in 
the rectory library room (pre-reading is required). 

 

STEWARDSHIP . . . 
 
 

- What I Do With What I Have Been 
Given When I Believe in God – 

 

JAN. 8 TO JAN. 14, 2024 IN-PEW ONLINE 

Offertory – Envelopes $4571 $1250 

Offertory – Loose $676 $0 

Maintenance / Utilities $458 $325 

Solemnity of Mary/Immac Con $29 $0 

Christmas Offering $7 $0 

TOTAL PARISH OFFERTORY           $5741 $1575 

Special Care-Diocesan Priests $736 $50 

Retired Religious $10 $0 

CCHD $0 $40 

Poor Box—Food Pantry $36 $5 

ATTENDANCE: 1/13-1/14 264 
 

YOUR POOR BOX DONATIONS SUPPORT OUR 
OUTREACH TO OUR NEIGHBORS IN NEED 

 

2023 Year-End Contribution Reports 
To request a statement of your charitable giving 
donations for the 2023 tax year, please e-mail your 
request to the parish office at parish@ourstcharles.org 
and we will provide your statement via return email. If you 
prefer to have your statement sent via US Mail, you may 
call the office at 410-486-5400 to make your request.  
 

mailto:sroscher@ourstcharles.org
mailto:reled@ourstcharles.org
mailto:sroscher@ourstcharles.org
mailto:parish@ourstcharles.org


 

 

 

 
GIANT Gift Cards: $100  $50  $25 

 

Use them for your regular shopping; or to buy your 
prescriptions; or give them as gifts. St. Charles 
makes 5% on every card sold! Purchase your cards 
with cash or check in the parish office, 9am–3pm, 
Monday-Friday. 
 

ST. CHARLES BORROMEO ONLINE GIVING 
 
 

 No need to write checks or remember envelopes 
 Contributions can be scheduled regularly--or give  
    on an a la carte basis, giving when you choose 
 Choose which Special Collections to support  
 Contribute to the Poor Box 
 No missed contributions to make up 
 Use a credit card, debit card, or bank account 

 

For more information contact the parish office 
or go to www.ourstcharles.org/give 

 

 OUTREACH & MINISTRIES . . . 
 

“Food for Life” 

Christmas Food 

Basket Campaign 
 

Thanks to the overwhelming 
generosity of our parishioners, 
our Food for Life Christmas outreach provided food 
and grocery gift cards for 78 families in our community. 
 

This year was especially hard on those who rely on 
assistance to cover their household expenses, 
primarily due to a decrease in government subsidies 
and the rising cost of food. The appreciation of those 
who received your donations was overwhelming.  
Being able to share our blessings with others is one of 
the true joys of Christmas. 
 

Special thanks to all our generous parishioners who 
provided food and monetary donations and the 
volunteers who prepared and distribute the boxes, 
especially Pete Backe, Jan Ballard, Darryl Pollard, 
Rosalind Perry, the Nnadozie family, and Joe and 
Allison Mooney, for serving our neighbors in need! 
 

Please accept our sincere 
gratitude for your kindness 

in participating in this annual 
outreach effort! 

 

 

 
This week our pantry is in need of: Beef Stew; 
Canned Fruit; Tuna; Canned Chicken; Canned 
Milk; Chili; Baked Beans; Creamy Soups; Rice; Hot 
Cereal; Spaghetti; Boxed Pasta; and Low-Salt 
Crackers. 
 
 

     While we appreciate all donations for the food pantry, 
we are unable to accept perishable items, and all 
donations must be unopened and in date. Items may be 
dropped off at the parish office (M-F, 9am-3pm) or placed 
in the shopping baskets in the church vestibule. 

If you have any questions about our pantry, or would 
like to volunteer, please contact Lori Mooney at 

lorimooney@verizon.net or 410-241-6441. 
 

 

 
 

Thank you to all those who participate in our outreach 
to the guests at Our Daily Bread.  

 

NEXT DELIVERY DATE: 
Wednesday, March 20th 

 

Frozen casseroles can be dropped off at the parish 
office Mon-Fri, 9am-3pm. Pans w/ recipe are available 
at the parish office or in the church vestibule. Store-
bought party-sized Lasagna and Mac & Cheese 
casseroles are also gratefully accepted. 
 

 

PARISH NEWS & EVENTS . . . 
 

DATE TIME PLACE EVENT 

Sun 
Jan 21 

9:10a (Eng)  
& 11:15am 
(Espanol) 

St. Gabriel 
Childrens’ 

Religious Ed. & 
Confirmation Prep 

Tue 
Jan 23 

8:00am-
9:00am 

Church 
Eucharistic 
Adoration 

Tue 
Jan 23 

7:00pm-
8:00pm 

Church 
In This Place 

175th Anniversary 
History Presentation 

Thu 
Jan 25 

7:00pm 
Rectory 

Board Room 
175th Anniversary 
Committee Mtg. 

Thu 
Jan 25 

7:30pm Church 
Contemporary 
Choir Practice 

Sat 
Jan 27 

8:30am-
10:00am 

Rectory 
Basement 

Legion of Mary 

Sat 
Jan 27 

3:00pm Church 
Traditional Choir 

Practice 

http://www.ourstcharles.org/
mailto:lorimooney@verizon.net


 

 

IN THE COMMUNITY . . . 

Sat 
Jan 27 

3:15pm-
3:45pm 

Church Confessions 

Sun 
Jan 28 

2:00pm-
4:00pm 

Rectory 
Basement 

CDA Officers’ 
Meeting 

 
 

 
 

2024 WALL CALENDARS HAVE ARRIVED! 
They are available in the church vestibule, or can be 
picked up at the rectory during normal business hours. 
We kindly ask that you only take one per family to 
start. If there are any remaining at the end of the 
month, then additional copies may be taken. Thank 
you for your consideration. 

 
 
 
 

DAY OF PRAYER – You are invited to a Day of Prayer for 
the Legal Protection of the Unborn on Monday, January 
22 at 11:00am at the National Shrine Grotto of Our Lady 
of Lourdes on the campus of Mount St. Mary's University 
(16330 Grotto Rd., Emmitsburg, MD 21727). Info 
available at National Shrine Grotto - Home (nsgrotto.org)  
or phone 301-447-5318. 
 

CATHEDRAL CONCERT SERIES – You are invited to the 
Cathedral of Mary Our Queen (5200 N. Charles St., 
21210) for the Embassy String Quartet Concert: String 
Quartets of Schubert and Dvořák on January 28 at 
3:00pm. Favorite solo works for each instrument will be 
performed by members of the quartet. Freewill offering. 
www.cathedralofmary.org 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
The Sacred Heart Sodality, in 
Glyndon, will be hosting a Tea 
Party on Saturday, May 11th 
from 1:00-3:00pm in the Mother 
Seton Room. Plan on treating your 
Mom, Daughters, Sisters, 
Granddaughters and guests of all ages to an afternoon 
of fun. Mark your calendars NOW and SAVE THE DATE! 
Watch the bulletin for further details. 
 
 

A NIGHT AT THE BALTIMORE BLAST – You are invited 
to the Archdiocese of Baltimore Catholic Schools Night 
at the Baltimore Blast on Friday, February 2. The school 
bands from Immaculate Conception, St. Louis School, 
and St. Ursula School will perform the National Anthem, 
and the choir from Resurrection-St. Paul School will sing 
before the game. Tickets are $23 (adults and children). 
See link: https://baltimoreblast.com/archdiocese/ 
 

BLACK HISTORY MONTH - LEARN MORE ABOUT THE 

SUPER SIX - On Sunday, February 18 at 11:45am 
(after the 10:00am mass) in the St. Augustine Room of 
St. Ambrose Church Rectory (4502 Park Heights Ave., 
21215), join the community as Dr. Camille Brown-
Privette, an educator, wife, mother, and author of African 
Saints—African Stories offers a deeper understanding of 
the Six Black Catholic Candidates for Canonization: 
Venerable Pierre Toussaint, Venerable Mother Mary 
Lange, Venerable Henriette DeLille, Venerable 
Augustus Tolton, Servant of God Julia Greeley, and 
Sister Thea Bowman. Light refreshments will be served. 
www.saintambrose.com or 410-367-9918 for more info. 
 

RELICS OF CHRIST’S PASSION - Our Lady of Perpetual 
Help Church (4795 Ilchester Rd., Ellicott City, 21043) is 
hosting a special event with nine rare Relics of Christ’s 
Passion on February 26 at 7:00pm. Bring your family 
and friends to take advantage of this special opportunity 
to venerate these holy relics and participate in a program 
that allows you to engage in a meditative experience 
highlighting the Passion of Our Lord. The program 
includes a set of unique meditations with accompanying 
Eucharistic Exposition, music, and prayer that promises 
to be a heart-touching enhancement for your Lenten 
experience. VISIT www.olphparish.org to RSVP. A 
collection such as this is generally seen only in Rome or 
the Holy Land. This presentation is being brought to us 
as part of a collaborative initiative between the Knights 
of Columbus and the Apostolate for Holy Relics. 
 

 

https://www.nsgrotto.org/
http://www.cathedralofmary.org/
https://baltimoreblast.com/
https://baltimoreblast.com/archdiocese/
http://www.saintambrose.com/
http://www.olphparish.org/
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Excellence in Customer Care

ORGANICARE, INC.
Professional Horticultural Lawn,

Tree and Shrub Care
410-517-2880

ECKHARDT
FUNERAL CHAPEL P.A.

410-356-7676
www.eckhardtfuneralchapel.com

Pro Care Auto LLC.
"Complete Auto Repair Specializing in Lexus & Toyota."

• Complete Auto Service  • All Major-Minor Repairs  • Specializing in Toyota, Scion, Accord & Lexus
Hours:  M-F 7:30am-6pm 

84 Main Street, Reisterstown - Next to Firehouse

4 1 0 -5 2 6 - 4 4 8 0

Eline  Funer al  Home
Serving The Community for over 150 Years

“Pre-Planning, Burial and Cremation Services”

410-833-1414
www.ElineFuneralHome.com

Frank J. Klein & Sons, Inc.
   Plumbing • GeoThermal
Air Conditioning • Heating
       Our 87th Year
 410-486-6500
   www.frankjklein.com

Plumbing • Heating
Bathroom & Kitchen 

Remodeling
Waterproofing

Drains Cleaned
Installation of Walk-in Tubs

#2097

Jim Bush
Plumbing
Senior Discounts 
Same Day Service

410-644-1399

            1006 Reisterstown Rd
410-602-1567    aquavisioncare.com

Aqua Vision Care

410-602-2453
1416 Reisterstown Rd 

~ Parking in Back~

• Sales 
• Service 
• Parts 

COOKIE AND DAVE STONE

2 Good Reasons To Give Us A Call!

OUR GOAL IS TO HELP YOU REACH YOURS!
SACRED HEART PARISHIONERS 

Cookie | 410-984-2854 |  cstone@longandfoster.com
Masters Club, GRI, CRS, ABR
46 Main Street • Reisterstown

7017 Liberty Rd Gwynn Oak (Next to Family Dollar)
443-551-3748 

4618 Edmondson Ave Baltimore (Behind Auto Zone) 
667-210-2669

***VOTED BEST LAUNDROMAT 2020 *** 
***OPEN 24 HOURS *** 

Friendliest Staff & Cleanest Stores in Maryland!

It's Wise to... Advertise
Call: 410-578-3600 
for more information

OUR

HIT HOME(S)!
If interested in this space please call us at

410-578-3600

1840 Reisterstown Rd • Pikesville 
410-580-0892 • www.charterwoodholmecrossing.com

Enhancing the Human Spirit!
Come Experience the Difference 
Assisted Living 

- Private Studios & One Bedrooms
Memory Care 

- All Inclusive 

Reality Care Health Services, Inc. 
Medication Management, Wound Care, 
Nurse Monitoring, Behavior Consultant 

& much more Right in Your Home
443-772-5454          Parishioner

Space
Available

Reisterstown 
410-833-1414    ElineFH.com 

Pre-K through Grade 12
Contact us for a 

tour/shadow visit!
410-861-4400

www.gerstell.org

LEADERSHIP • HONOR • COURAGE

443-900-6897
www.mylastnerve.net

20 Crossroads Dr • Ste 10 • Owings Mills                   

The NERVE LLC 
Your Regenerative Health Specialists

Are You Missing Out  
On Your BEST Life??

Want Relief from
Chronic Pain? • Neuropathy? • Limited Mobility?

Call Today – 
And Start Getting More Out of Life               

410-461-5066

50th Anniversary in 2024!

OUR LADY’S CENTER
Marian Shrine

3301 Rogers Ave., Ellicott City

www.OurLadysCenter.net

CATHOLIC CHAPEL
Daily Noon Mass • Confessions, Devotions

BOOKS + GIFT SHOP
Extensive Selection

shop & save!
Customer Loyalty Rewards Program!

Michael D. Hurley, FIC
Field Agent

410-913-7835    michael.hurley@kofc.org

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza, New Haven, CT 06510

Life Insurance • Disability Income Insurance
Long-Term Care Insurance • Retirement Annuities


